	March Newsletter 
Boulder Elementary
A message from Mr. Jamison

March has come with some welcome warming up.  Of course, winter is not over in Montana, it’s just to tease us for a few days.  March will see the end of quarter 3, and quarter 4 will begin on Monday, March 31.   

We have several music related events with month.  Some of our students will be participating in a music festival in Whitehall next week on Tuesday, March 11.  The awesome and incomparable Mr. Bowman is hosting the regional junior high music festival at JHS on March 20th.  You are a rock star Mr. Bowman!

The snowshoeing which was postponed in February due to weather conditions, has be rescheduled to March 19th.  Fun and elevated heart rates will be had by all!

[bookmark: _GoBack]It’s already track season. The meeting for parents of track athletes is Wednesday, March 12 at 5:00 PM.  Track practice for our 5-8 students will begin on Monday, March 17.  This will be headed up by our incoming head coach, Mrs. Bare.  Will the sun shine, will there be a blizzard?  Track athletes are always prepared for any weather contingency.  It’s “spring” in Montana, which is really just an extension of winter.  
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	No School
March 14th-17th

End of 3rd Quarter
March 28th 
Class Picture Day
March 6th

Snowshoeing Field Trip 5th-8th Grade
March 19th

21st Century Ski Trip
March 17th

Missoula Children’s Theater
March 24th- 28th

JHS Day 8th Grade
March 3rd
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